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Flea Fest, Kahshe Lake, July 23
Report: Rob Abbott            Photos: Ron Stevenson & Steve Silverthorn 

It was a great day for Flea Fest, on Kahshe Lake. MLAOC Members had a 
display of about 15 motors and 2 boats. There were about 30 Seafleas, most 
built and piloted by those who have never seen a floppy disc. There were “Dogs 
On Fleas”, a Seaflea chase with canine passengers, and even a snowmobile 
watercross. Lots of fun & excitement.

Ron Stevenson surprised everyone when he donated a really nice Johnson  
QD16 to be included with the Seaflea raffle prize. The Mini Most Seaflea was 
restored & donated by Mark Kierstead. Proceeds from the raffle went to the 
SPCA Muskoka Animal Centre.  

Big thanks to Ron Stevenson, Wain Trotter and Steve Silverthorn for helping 
with the display. Also, a big thanks to Chris and Andrew Taylor and their gang 
for organizing such a great event. It was free and all donations went to charity.

L-R: Steve Silverthorn, Rob Abbott, 
Dave Kennedy, Ron Stevenson, 
Marc Oulette & Wain Trotter. 

Rob Abbott’s 1957 Johnson 
Javelin Cut-Away. 

Ron Stevenson’s 100-year-old 
Johnson Model “A”, 2 h.p.

Steve Silverthorn’s Rat Rod Evinrude 
modified for racing .
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